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November 10, 1997

Mr. Roy |. Caniano, Acting Director
U.S. Regulatory Commission, Region i1l
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
801 Wanensville Rord

Lisle, Minois 60523-4351

Re:  Advanced Medical Systems; ince.
USNRC License Nd.\34l9()89-()l :

Dear Mz, Caniano:
As counsel for Advanced Medical Systems, Inc., we are requesting that our client be
placed on the communications list for all communications between the City of Cleveland
and the NRC as it pertains to Advanced Medical Systems, Inc.
Very truly yours,
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. ANTHONY STAVOLE
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cc:  Cynthia D. Pederson
Ed Svigel
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